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Hello my name is Roger Nelson and | am the mayor of the city of Sargeant,MN.
The city has grave concerns about the windmills around the city of Sargeant. To start
there are 3 wind towers was constructed within the city limits and 3 that is within the
1250ft perimeter. | have no idea how this happened but it should be investigated by
the PUC and an independent investigative office. The noise from what there is now is
so bad that some days when the density of the air is just right you cannot outside on
the deck or patio and have a normal conversation with someone and the ficker from
the blades is another issue. | was hoping to join the via webex but could not get
connected or join. Would greatly appreciate an email with a link with to any future
meetings.

Thank you, Roger Nelson 507-421-3788 cell or j.rnelson@yahoo.com


mailto:j.rnelson@yahoo.com
mailto:consumer.puc@state.mn.us

